
Christy Herselman will be visiting us on 17 September. She will be chatting to the  
Grade 8 and 9 learners during the school day and then presenting a talk to parents  
in the evening.  
 
We encourage all our parents to join this talk because navigating teenagers, phones,  
social media, etc is quite a task. Let’s learn together to empower and guide the  
younger generation to be responsible when using technology.  
 
A little bit of background on Christy:  
 

 
 
Feel free to have a look at her website www.thechat.co.za for more information. 


